

List of Decisions, IGC Bureau meeting in Budapest (Hungary) on 4 March 2020

Nr.	Item ¹	Title	Decision
1	3.1	Bureau Decisions	The Bureau decided that Mr. Terry Cubley will be removed immediately from all his duties and roles in the IGC. These include the Stewards Working Group, the IGC Safety Committee, the Sailplane Grand Prix team and the Annex A Committee. Mr. Cubley will not be considered as eligible to hold any position within IGC until 4 March 2025.
2	6.3.1	IGC Tracker Project	The Bureau decided to send a letter to FLARM in order to request implementation of “Changing random FLARM ID” function.
3	10.2.6	Championship Management Committee	The Bureau decided to produce guidance in addition to existing Jury handbook, which should provide Jury Presidents with guidance related to communication vis-à-vis other Jury members and IGC.
4	10.2.6	Championship Management Committee	The Bureau confirmed the role of the Championship Management Committee in management and nomination of Jury Members for IGC Championships.
5	11.2	Reports about Future Championships	<p>The Bureau statement on possibility of cancellation of WGC in 2020 due to COVID-19</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - The Bureau asks the organizers to defer mandatory deadline for entry fees from current date to 31 May 2020. - If more than one country cannot compete due to travel restrictions, the Bureau suggests the organizers should consider cancellation of the event. - The Bureau asks the organizers to provide to the Bureau the policy for reimbursement of entry fees. - If any WGC 2020 is cancelled prior to the event, the organizer will be offered organization of the next available WGC in the same classes (i.e. WGC 2024 in club, std. and 15m classes, WGC 2025 in 18m, 20m two-seat class and open classes) subject that a satisfactory bid will be submitted for acceptance by the Bureau.

¹ Ref. agenda of the 2020 IGC Plenary meeting